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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR PLANNING AND ENVIRONMENT   
BY SENATOR J.L. PERCHARD 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 30th NOVEMBER 2010 
 

Question 
 
Who is undertaking the review of Planning procedures? 
 
When is the review expected to be completed? 
 
Will the Minister publish in full the findings and recommendations of the review?” 
 
 
Answer 
 
The review of the Planning and Environment Department’s Development Control process has 
been undertaken by POS Enterprises Ltd, which is the is the operational arm of the highly 
respected Planning Officers’ Society.  
 
POS Enterprises have completed their work and their report will be published shortly.  
  


